
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Tuesday, 12 March 2019 

 

 

Notice to Shippers 

 
New Zealand Local Surcharge Review 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Pacific Forum Line has undertaken a review of the local charges for the ports in which we operate in New 

Zealand. Driven by the recent increases in charges levied by the statutory authorities, Pacific Forum Line 

wishes to advise a revision to the local surcharges in New Zealand.  

 

The revised charges are as below: 

 

Terminal Handling  

Charges (Origin) 

20’DY 20’RF 40’DY/HC 40’RF BB / RT 

Auckland NZD329.00 NZD472.00 NZD387.00 NZD573.00 NZD12.00 

Timaru NZD329.00 NZD472.00 NZD387.00 NZD573.00 NZD12.00 

Lyttelton NZD329.00 NZD472.00 NZD387.00 NZD573.00 NZD12.00 

Tauranga NZD329.00 NZD472.00 NZD387.00 NZD573.00 NZD12.00 

 

Documentation Fee will also be revised to NZD85 per bill of lading. 

 

First effective vessels with the revised levels are as below: 

 

Exports 

Shansi 1906N 

 

Pacific Forum Line appreciates your continued support. Please contact your local customer service 

representative should you have any questions. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Pacific Forum Line 

www.pacificforumline.com 


